Comments by John O’Reilly on Newmont Ghana’s statement regarding incident involving shooting of protesters by police at New Abirem, Ghana
26 January 2006
John O’Reilly is a member of the Amnesty International UK Business Group and former Senior Vice-President, External Affairs, at BP Indonesia.  He provided this statement to the Business & Human Rights Resource Centre in response to Newmont Ghana’s statement, “Rejoinder to GNA Article RE: Farmer Shot for Demanding Right Compensation”, 11 Nov 2005, available online at: 

http://209.238.219.111/Newmont-Ghana-Rejoinder-statement-re-WACAM-GNA-Article-11-Nov-2005.doc 
“While Newmont has expressed regret at the outcome of the incident, it has apparently done little else to follow through on what was clearly a very serious human rights incident. The Voluntary Principles on Security & Human Rights, to which Newmont has committed itself, are clear on companies’ responsibilities in such circumstances, namely:
Responses to Human Rights Abuses 
· Companies should record and report any credible allegations of human rights abuses by public security in their areas of operation to appropriate host government authorities. Where appropriate, Companies should urge investigation and that action be taken to prevent any recurrence. 
· Companies should actively monitor the status of investigations and press for their proper resolution. 
At the very least in this instance, I would have thought the company should request an independent investigation of the attack. Such an action might have the additional benefit (to Newmont) of being a tangible step in its stated desire to improve the relationships with the communities it most affects.”
